
1. Date and venue

2. Participants

3. Counterpart

Embassy Exchange 
Program

Junior high school teachers from Tokyo’s Nerima Ward

Visit to Embassy of Serbia in Japan

4. Schedule 5. Additional information

1.  Greetings

2.  Presentation on Serbia

- Geography, religion, history, and more

3.  Questions and answers

4.  Commemorative photos

5.  Embassy tour and free conversation 

6.  Closing remarks

◆Teachers participating in study sessions on International 

Understanding Education in Nerima Ward expressed their wish to 

participate in an international exchange themselves. Which led to the 

realization of this exchange.

◆During the talk, Secretary Nagato explained how Serbian people spend 

January 7, the Orthodox Christmas Day (called Božić ), along with 

many interesting Christmas anecdotes.

◆Many questions were asked by the junior high school teachers, such as, 

“Are there any well-known Japanese people in Serbia?” Secretary 

Nagato answered and explained that Japanese anime and comics were 

very popular in Serbia.

Date: Wednesday, July 3, 2024
3:00 pm – 4:00 pm

Venue: Embassy of Serbia in Japan

10 teachers from junior high 
schools in Nerima Ward, Tokyo

Ms. Tijana Nagato
Ambassador’s Secretary
Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Japan

Viewing exhibits at the embassyTalk by Secretary Nagato
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